
  

 

 

 

 

TELL US WHAT 

YOU THINK 
HELP PRIORITIZE SCHOOL 
FACILITIES BOND PROJECTS 
 

In June 2018, voters in the Monterey Peninsula Unified School 

District overwhelmingly approved Measure I, a $213 million school 

facilities bond, with a 70% favorable vote. This funding allows the 

district to provide critical repairs for 21st century classrooms. 

Specifically, revenue from this bond will provide up-to-date 

science, technology, engineering, arts, athletic and math 

classrooms and school facilities to keep pace with learning needs. 

Join us in a one-hour meeting to provide input on how you’d like to 

see the money spent. 

Can’t make the meeting? Provide your feedback in an online survey at 

HERE (http://bit.ly/2Ea1KmN).   

 

 

 

Date | Time | 

Location 

──── 

January 14, 2019 

6 – 7p.m. 

Marina High  

Room 23 

──── 

January 16, 2019 

6 – 7 p.m. 

Monterey High 

Café 

──── 

January 17, 2019 

5:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Seaside High 

Library 

──── 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/L9BHWLW

